Special Meeting December 30, 2008

The Shenango Township Board of Supervisors proposed budget for the fiscal year 2009 has been available for public inspection, at the Shenango Township Municipal Building, 1000 Willowbrook Road, New Castle, PA 16101, with Supervisors Larry Herman, Bob Peters and William Albertini present.

The proposed budget was formally adopted at a Special Meeting, to be held on Wednesday, December 30, 2008 at 12:30 pm at the Shenango Township Municipal Building.

Motion by Mr. Herman second by Mr. Peters to approve the 2009 budget.

Motion by Mr. Herman second by Mr. Albertini to adjourn,

Brian D. Tanner Secretary-Treasurer